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Dear Commissioners UTC,

Thank you for allowing me time to discuss the decarbonization pathways identified in UTC docket U-2021-210553.
After analyzing the documents provided by the UTC online, I would urge support of the Alternative Fuels scenario. 
I recently returned from Ross Lake, which generates a massive amount of clean electric energy for our area. 
Competing interests for fish and power and a warm June resulted in a lake with all docks laying on the beach and
levels lower than I have ever seen.
It is imperitive that we maintain energy sources that are not at the whims of weather and an unreliable climate.
Winter storms often impact the electrical grid and I rely on propane for heating, cooking, hot water, and emergency
power for 3 sump pumps and my septic pump, which prevent flooding in the winter.
Please maintain choice for energy consumers in Washington

Sincerely,

Jeff Peterson
10667 E Lake Joy Dr NE
Carnation, WA 98014
jpeterson@tollbrothers.com
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